Dr. Stuart McDowell and Ms. Victoria Oleen


November 1, 2001

This memo is to request permission to place a non-paid listing in the Dayton Daily News, ActiveDayton.com, Impact Weekly, The Guardian, PFlagDayton.org, and GayDayton.org.  The information that will be provided to these publications and organizations will be “The Normal Heart, a Student Produced Production at Wright State University’s Jubilee Theatre.  November 16, 17, 18 at 8pm.  Free.  For more information call 885-4773.”  

The number listed will have a recorded message on it with directions to the Jubilee Theatre, a short description of the show, and another number to call if they have more questions.  I hope that this notification is acceptable, and would appreciate an expedient response.






Thank You,






Nicholas Barnard






The Normal Heart Director






Jubilee Theatre Board Member

